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From: Alex Vitaro < > 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 9:28 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Reference: Committee of the Whole Tuesday, September 12, 2023 - Planning and
Growth Management – Item 2 BL55W -2019

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to support the approval of the Block Plan for Block 55W. As a landowner in the Block,
Copper Kirby Developments has worked with us to provide suitable access to our property. We are
pleased with the level of cooperation and discussion they have had with us.

We look forward to working with them and City staff as this community is built out.

Alex & Lisa Vitaro 
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